Summer School
for High School Students

REGSTRATION

NOVW OPEN

Now accepting student registrations for Summer 2024!
See Campus Counselor or in person on May 29th for
High School Summer Classes!

All students who want to attend summer school need to contact
your school counselor. Registration is open May 15-29, 2024. For
more summer school details go to the BISD webpage:



mailto:colby.blankenship@birdvilleschools.net

